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NOTE TO: S. Hanauer
SUBJECT: WESTINGHOUSE ATWS

Reference your note dated October 13, 1976

Your recent note to me questioned whether EI&CSB had
reviewed the hardware aspects of the Westinghouse
proposal. The Westinghouse proposal was transmitted
to EI&CSB for their review. A copy of the EI&CSB
response is enclosed for your information.

v ystems Branch
Division of Systems Safety

Enclosure:
EI&CSB Response

Heineman
. Rusche
Case
Ross
Novak
Minners

cc:

E-4O0OmMmw >

810417 0 WA



